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You don't often get email from tgarcia@lcf.ca.gov. Learn why this is important 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Good morning, 

We recently learned that starting January 1, 2025, submitting a paper Form
700 to the City Clerk's office for 87200 will no longer be possible. The only
option for 87200 filers will be to file directly with the FPPC using the
eDisclosure System. While this change will only affect some of our filers, as
they already use the electronic system, we would like to maintain the
option for them. Although the majority of our 87200 filers already use the
electronic system, there are instances when they file a paper form, which
we then forward to the FPPC. We would like to continue offering both
options. 

Thank you for considering our comments. If you have any questions,
please contact me at (818) 790-8880 or tgarcia@lcf.ca.gov. 

Best regards, 

Tania Garcia, MMC
City Clerk 

One Civic Center Drive 
La Cañada Flintridge, CA 91011
(818) 790-8880
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